
NR.FR18.010 The Impact of Second-Language Learning

Program

Come find out what the latest research is telling us about the benefits of learning a second language. Mary O’ Brien will

present a summary of the research findings from a variety of areas demonstrating how learning a second language can

have a positive impact on a range of other skills and how every child can benefit from language learning. The session

will include a presentation of the Literature Review and an interactive workshop followed by Q & A.

Please download the Literature Review and Executive Summary listed on the right of the screen and bring a print copy with
you to the workshop.

Presenters

Mary O'Brien

Mary O’Brien is a professor of German at the University of Calgary. Her research focuses primarily on second language

learning, and one of her main goals is to determine how the results of research can improve classroom language

learning.

PRESENTED BY

Mary O'Brien

 
SERIES SESSIONS

Date Time

November 01, 2017 4:00 PM - 5:30 PM

 
LOCATION

Stonebridge Hotel - 12102-100 Street

FEE

$0.00

QUESTIONS?

Contact Us:

nrlc@arpdc.ab.ca

780-882-7988

REGISTER ONLINE

Visit our website to register:

nrlc.net

mailto:nrlc@arpdc.ab.ca
tel:780-882-7988
https://nrlc.net/

